Sri Balajl Boclety’'s
BALAJI LAW COLLEGE (BLC) - PUNE

(Affilisted to University of Pune, Recognised by Govt. of Maharashtrs, & Bar Council of India)

Date: 24/03/2023

NOTICE

This is to inform all the students that the college is organizing a visit to Lok Adalat on 30"
April 2023 which is a part of academic curriculum. This visit will be compulsory for the
students of BALLB-IV and LLB-II whose attendance will be 75% till 15* April 2023. The

students having 75% attendance from other classes will be allowed for this visit on the basis

of registration.
The link for the registration will be shared soon.

The last date for registration will be 16" April to 20" April 2023.
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Dr. Madhusﬁré‘e Joshi

In-Charge Principal



https://digital-camscanner.onelink.me/P3GL/g26ffx3k

